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Dear Parent / Carer,
I am writing to welcome you and your child to the All Hallows community. I hope that by the time you receive this letter you have had a chance to view our film and PowerPoint which we put together to help ease the transition from primary to secondary school this summer. Currently, times are certainly very different for all of us and we are disappointed that we have been unable to run our transition programme in the normal fashion. However, you can be confident that we continue to do all that we can to prepare for September and the arrival of our new Year 7 cohort.
In our online presentation we have tried to answer as many questions that you and your child may have about life at All Hallows. However, we are keen to offer further support if that is required. Between now and September, if you wish to communicate with us over any concerns you have then please contact, Mrs Washington, Mrs Hall or I, using the email addresses at the bottom of this letter.
Accompanying this letter you will find attached to your email our Transition Information Pack, which provides you with yet more detailed information about Year 7 at All Hallows. An important element of the pack is a form which when completed provides us with vital details which we must input to our school system for September. I would request that you fill in the electronic form and email it to transition@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk by Friday July 3rd.
I hope that this letter finds you all safe and well as we all navigate these difficult circumstances brought on by the coronavirus crisis. I look forward to meeting you all in the new academic year.
[image: ]Yours sincerely,
 
cho@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk
jwa@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk
afo@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk
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